
 

 

 

247 Station Drive, SE-370 
Westwood, MA  02090 
 

Michael Babineau 

Arborist 

Electric Transmission 

Vegetation Management 

Date: 01/13/21  
 
Site Address: 0 N Bedford Street, East Bridgewater, MA 02333 
 
Mailing Address: 60 Bedford Street, Whitman, MA 02382 
 
Dear: Peaceful Meadows Ice Cream Inc:  
 
The safety of our employees, our customers, and the public is our top priority during the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak. Our 
commitment to safety, first and always, is continuous. 
 
At the same time, Eversource must fulfill its critical mission to deliver safe, reliable service to our customers, in support of the 
economic health of New England and the basic needs of society.  
 
This mission is more important than ever at this deeply unsettled time. We continue to call on our employees and contractors to 
perform essential work in the field that maintains and improves the reliability of our networks and serves customers’ best 
interests, while also adapting our work practices to incorporate social distancing, heightened hygiene, and other best practices 
to protect their, and the public’s health and avoid the spread of coronavirus.  
 
Essential work is activity that maintains or improves the condition of our system and supports our delivery of safe and reliable 
energy and other services, including vegetation maintenance activities within the transmission power line corridor (right of way) 
on or near your property.  
 
During this time, Eversource will follow social distancing and other health and safety guidelines in our community outreach 
efforts, including becoming more reliant on other forms of notifications, including letters, email and/or phone calls, instead of 
door hangers and in-person visits. 
 
In accordance with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts regulations (220 CMR 22.00), Eversource is hereby providing notice of 
planned and scheduled vegetation maintenance work on the transmission right-of-way (ROW) that is located within your town 
or city limits this year.  
 
The vegetation work will involve the removal of identified hazard trees adjacent to the ROW.  The vegetation work will be 
performed by qualified line clearance contractors and may include off-road bucket crews or manual climbing crews.  The work 
to be performed is the removal of 2 medium sized White Pine Trees that are located on your property, adjacent to the ROW. 

  
In order to ensure the safe and reliable operation of the transmission system, we are required to manage vegetation so that it 
does not encroach upon the energized conductors.  The work noted in your area will ensure that we obtain the clearances 
required to prevent vegetation encroachment.  This work is being scheduled for the Spring-Summer 2021.   
   
As required by the regulations, you are being informed of this proposed work through this letter.  
 
If you have any questions on the proposed work, please contact me at 781-441-3798.     
 
 
Sincerely, 

Michael Babineau 
 


